
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of August 16, 2021

“I am the living bread that came down from heaven. Whoever eats of this bread 
will live forever; and the bread that I will give for the life of the world is my flesh.” 
John 6:51 

Dear God, we thank you for your love that unites us in Christ and promises us 
life everlasting. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
PASTOR DOUG ON VACATION ALL 
WEEK 
	
TUESDAY (8/17)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE HOUR 
6:30PM MUSIC PRACTICE 

FRIDAY (8/20) 
10:00AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

SUNDAY (8/22) 
10:00AM WORSHIP IN KIRKBRIDE 
PARK 
LIZ MAHAN WILL PREACH-

Last week — In review
Sunday, August 15th we worshiped at 10:00am at Federated. Pete Konrad preached and the Men’s 
Club served turkey sandwiches and coleslaw. 

This week — Looking ahead
Vacation: Pastor Doug is on vacation and will return on September 1st. Brianna will be on vacation 
September 7th and return on September 14th. The church office will be closed on Monday, September 
6th for Labor Day.  

Worship in Kirkbride Park: Worship will be in Kirkbride Park on Sunday, August 22nd.  Liz Mahan will 
be preaching. The worship team will be serving for coffee hour. 

August 29th: Coffee will be served after worship in the park. Lunch will not be served this day so 
please bring your own picnic lunch. 

David Lundeen: Friday August 27th at 11am David Lundeen’s funeral will be at Federated Church.

Habitat 4 Humanity Federated Youth Workday Rescheduled to August 31st   
Federated youth ages 16+ are invited to help at the Habitat 4 Humanity build site (1337 Lenore 
Way, Fergus Falls) on Tuesday August 31, 2021, from 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM. We are hoping to get 6-8 
youth for this Federated Church sponsored day. No experience needed, just a willingness to serve. 
If interested or have questions, text Pastor Karen (218-205-4879) or Pastor Doug (218-205-5795) or 
Paul Shol (218-205-5739). Lunch will be provided at noon. Youth under 18 must have a liability waiver 
signed by a parent or guardian. Youth 18+ may sign their own liability waiver. You can find both forms 
on the Habitat website: (https://www.ffhabitat.org/construction-volunteer-waiver-form). Please use the 
correct form and bring it with you the day of the build. 
 
Rally Day is Sunday, September 12th at 10:00am in Kirkbride Park. K & 4th grade will receive bibles 
and we will have blessing of the backpacks. The Fellowship Committee will be serving pulled pork 
sandwiches, baked beans, coleslaw, and chips. A gluten free option will be available. We will have a 
treasure hunt for the children, bingo for all ages, bean bag toss, and prizes.

Prayer requests
Please keep Carri Thompson, Megan, Molly Stoddard’s sister and Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette 
Marts in your thoughts and prayers. If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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